MEMORANDUM 

To:
Distribution 

From:
F. Dylla 

Subject:
FEL Upgrade Project Weekly Brief – November 24-28, 2003

Date:
November 26, 2003

Highlights:
We'll have a short report for this holiday week:
We spent Monday and Tuesday carefully setting up the electron beam transport and verifying its correct propagation through energy recovery.  On Wednesday 10.6 micron lasing  was re-established.  We intend to characterize this lasing in low average power pulsed mode over this holiday weekend and prepare for the push to high power in the weeks ahead.
Best Wishes to everyone for Thanksgiving.
